COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

December 31, 2018

Jim McCuistion

JH Sand & Gravel, LLC
5960 Ln 23

Sugar City, CO 81076

RE: Korinek #1 Pit, Permit M-1979-131, Incomplete Application for Transfer of Permit and
Succession of Operators, SO-01
Dear Mr. McCuistion,

On December 31, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your responses to our
incompleteness letter dated December 4, 2018 for permit M1979-131.

The following items are incomplete for the application to be processed:

1. Structure Agreements not provided per instructions or Statement not applicable. In review of the permit
boundary using Google Earth Pro it was noted that there are a couple of power poles to the south, a County
road that is routed around the permitted area, and a couple of houses also near the southern boundary of
the permit area.

Please provide the above documents by February 2, 2019. All completed permit documents are required to be
submitted for consideration of your Request for Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operators Application.
An incomplete application will be denied after the 60 day submittal request, if requested documents or information

are not received.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114,
or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lennberg

Environmental Protection Specialist
Enclosures

Cc: Barbara Coria, Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
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